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Provider notice 
 
Update: Molina Healthcare partnership with ProgenyHealth 
 

We are providing an update on the Molina Healthcare (Molina) partnership with ProgenyHealth, a 
company which specializes in Neonatal Care Management Services.  

Starting April 1, 2023, ProgenyHealth’s Neonatologists, and Pediatricians will work closely with 
Molina members, as well as attending physicians and nurses, to promote healthy outcomes for 
Molina’s premature and medically complex newborns. 

The benefits of this partnership will remain the same with one exception:  

The partnership will now focus on Utilization Management services. Care Management 
services will continue to be managed by Molina Healthcare. The overall goal remains to 
provide a collaborative and proactive approach to care management that supports a timely 
and safe discharge to home. Members who need Care Management Services can call 
Member Services at (800) 424-4518.  

As a reminder, your process for notifying Molina of infants admitted to a NICU or special care 
nursery will change on April 1, 2023. Please notify ProgenyHealth directly of admissions via Sfax 
at (877) 233-1263 and their clinical staff will contact your designated staff to perform utilization 
management throughout the inpatient stay. 

Learn More 

If you wish to learn more about ProgenyHealth’s programs and services, call (888) 832-2006 or 
visit progenyhealth.com. Thank you for your partnership in caring for Molina members. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Molina Healthcare 
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https://www.progenyhealth.com/

